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Zele, July 2020 
 
 
Subject: Manufacturing plant change of B-434 & B-435 material 
 
 
Dear Brady Customer,  
 
We want to inform you that we will change the manufacturing plant for Brady’s silver materials B-434 & B-435. 
This will enable us to optimize the production and supply process.  
 
We have extensively tested the materials to ensure you will enjoy the same performance as before.  
In addition, we have extensively tested the materials in production, die cutting, lab testing and printer testing. 
Test results show no differences in performance and have passed the performance requirements listed on the 
current technical data sheet.  
Both B-434 and B-435 will change to B-434A and B-435A to be in accordance with the UL certification.  
 
This will be a running transition that is expected to occur over the next 3-6 months. Samples are available upon 
request. 
 
We are committed to a successful transition, while providing you the best possible products.  Should you have 
any further questions, please contact your supplier of Brady materials. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and continued support of Brady. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
David Verloes 
Product Marketing Manager Product ID 
Brady EMEA 
 


